
DIGITAL PHOTOGRAPHY 

  

At our September meeting, as well as enjoying and discussing the wide range of images 

contributed by members from our Leighton Moss visit and their holiday trips, we discussed our 

future programme.  We decided that we want to include some more trips in the future although 

this would not be until next year and would involve more that a two hour session. 

  

We also talked about a potential presentation by the group about the prom.  We have already 

taken shots pre the work starting and it was agreed that we would get shots of the work in 

progress.  An aspect of this could be showing the prom. through time using some of the archive 

images collected by the Photographic Society and shots taken during the pre lockdown open 

days at the Lido. 

  

We broke new ground in October by having a session including video work.  This included 

audio-visual presentations and we started with a showing of the audio-visual on Grange, which 

the group produced before lockdown for Grange U3A's 20th Anniversary, but was never 

shown.  Members brought along their own mini videos so we could share experiences including 

different software. 

  

New members, of any ability, are welcome as are new ideas for topics for inclusion in 

the programme.  We meet on the third Thursday of the month at 2.00 pm usually in 

Grange Institute. 

  
Malcolm Kimber   


